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January 20th, 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
You completed the recent survey indicating issues with mobile device access, and I wrote last 
week extending an offer to receive a Chromebook. Unfortunately, while these have been ordered, 
the delivery date is much later than originally promised by the supplier, due to heavy demand 
during the pandemic. These devices will now not be with us until early February. 
 
As an alternative, the school can offer you, by the end of this week, an older tablet. This will be 
able to access Google Classroom, play the videos and open the documents/slideshows, but will 
not be able to access Google Docs to edit the documents onscreen and return them electronically 
(alternative ways of doing this are being explored, but will not be as smooth as on the 
Chromebooks). 
 
If you would like to receive one of these tablets, please email me at the head@ email address as 
soon as you can so they can be prepared for use. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr Rose 
Headteacher 
 


